
YEAR 6 OC REQUISITES 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Can you believe 2021 is almost upon us?  It will be a big year for your child and I am sure that he / 
she is looking forward to a wonderful year of primary school in the Opportunity Class.  Following is 
a list of items, which will be required next year.  It is not compulsory to acquire everything that is 
listed, as there are some supplies in the classroom for the students to use, but resources can 
become limited.  
 
It would be appreciated if all items could be clearly labelled with your child’s name and class to 
avoid confusion. 
 
A note on the cost of school fees and other items that the students will be using next year will be 
sent home in the first few weeks back in 2021.  
 
Items: 
 

 2 HB pencils (It would be appreciated if a good brand of pencil could be purchased) 
 2 blue biros (Please no felt tips, roller or gel pens for normal work) 
 2 red biros (Please no felt tips, roller or gel pens for normal work) 
 1 30cm ruler – not metal please 
 1 glue stick 
 1 barrel sharpener 
 1 white eraser 
 1 packet of coloured pencils 
 2 different coloured highlighters 
 1 wallet folder 
 1 family sized box of tissues 
 1 protractor 
 1 pair of compasses 

 
CLEAR plastic or CLEAR contact covering for school books will be required.  There will be 
approximately 4 books that will require covering.   
 

• No textas for bookwork. Textas and / or gel pens may be purchased for Art/Craft work. 

• No correction fluid or correction tape is allowed on student work or to be brought to school. 
 
*NOTE – Please don’t send items into school before Monday 1st February 2021. 
 
Thanking you in advance, 
 
Mr Bowmer         Mr van Trier 
Principal         Yr 6 OC Teacher 


